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BALLYBODEN VILLAGE PLAN
DRAFT PLAN PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

It is an objective of the South Dublin County Council
Development Plan 2004-2010 to prepare a plan for
the future development of the Ballyboden Village
area in accordance with the terms of Specific Local
Objective 93.  Pre Draft Plan public consultation was
undertaken during August/September 2005. South
Dublin County Council has developed a Draft
Ballyboden Village Plan on foot of this process.

Copies of the Draft Ballyboden Village Plan are
available from:

Planning Department, South Dublin County Council,
County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24.
9.00am - 4.00pm  Monday – Friday
Telephone: 414 9250

Or South Dublin County Council libraries at
Whitechurch, Ballyroan, Castletymon and Tallaght
during library opening hours.

Or The Council’s website  www.southdublin.ie

Submissions should be made in writing to:

Paddy McNamara, Administrative Officer
Planning Department, South Dublin County Council,
County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24

Or By email to pmacnamara@sdublincoco.ie 

Submissions and observations are hereby invited
from members of the public and other interested
parties on the Draft Ballyboden Village Plan. All
submissions should be received by 4.30 pm on Friday
31st  March 2006.  

Only submissions to the above postal or email
address will be considered in the preparation of the
Draft Plan.

Community or business associations, public bodies or
interested individuals may arrange a meeting to
clarify planning issues prior to the closing date for
written submissions by contacting Patricia Devlin,
Senior Executive Planner, at 414 9000 Ext. 2323 or
email pdevlin@sdublincoco.ie or Stephen Rhys
Thomas, Executive Planner, at 414 9000 Ext. 2401 or
email srhysthomas@sdublincoco.ie  

T. Doherty
Director of Planning 17th February 2006


